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NEW BEGINNINGS NURSERY SCHOOL


NEWSLETTER








UPCOMING DATES





Monday, Oct 2nd


TUITION DUE





Monday, Oct 9th


Columbus Day School Closed





Friday, Oct. 13th


Scholastic Book orders and Kids Stuff Book


Orders Due 





Monday, Oct 30th


Mon/Wed/Fri  2’s Halloween party





Tuesday, Oct 31st


Tues/Thurs  2’s, 3’s and 4’s class Halloween party





Wednesday, Nov 1


School Closed





Friday, Nov. 3rd


Picture Day





Saturday, Nov 4th


Welcome Reception








�





Email: newbeginnings96@verizon.net 


Please follow us on facebook New Beginnings Nursery School  & twitter @newbeginnings96








KIDS STUFF FUND-RAISER


Kids Stuff Order forms and books went out last week.  All orders for our first fundraiser are due on Friday, October 13th.  Please remember if you are NOT planning to purchase a coupon book please return it to your child’s teacher.


BOOK ORDERS


Attached you will find Scholastic Book Club Order Forms.  This is not a fund-raiser and you do not have to participate.  It is an opportunity to get age appropriate books for your child at reasonable prices.  If you are interested, please fill out the form on the back and return it to school in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and a check made payable to “Scholastic Book Club” by Friday October 13th.  Please do not send cash.  You may also order on line at clubs.scholastic.com. Our class activation code is: HBZGL 


CHANGE OF CLOTHES, TISSUES, WIPES


Each child should have a change of clothes in his/her cubby.  Also, each student should bring in 2 boxes of tissues and 2 container of baby wipes. Thank You!


HALLOWEEN


On Tuesday October 31st, the children in the Pre-K and 3 year old classes can come to school in costume for a class party.  Please make sure the costume is appropriate for school.  We do not want any scary masks or costumes.  Please remember when dressing your child, it will be a regular school day for the children including going out to play. The 2 year olds will NOT come to school in costume. Children in the Mon/Wed/Fri 2’s class will have their party on Monday the 30th and the Tues/Thurs 2’s will have their party Tuesday, Oct 31st. 


WELCOME RECEPTION


The Welcome Reception will be held on Saturday, November 4th at 6:30 pm.  The children in the Pre-K class and the 3 year olds will sing songs in the church.  Then we will have a dessert reception upstairs in Ammerman Hall. Everyone is invited to attend.  Mark your calendars!              








